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Update on the Community Safety & Policing Act 

April 1, 2024, has been proclaimed as the official date
on which the Community Safety & Policing Act
(CSPA) will come into force.

Currently, there are 26 Ontario Regulations under the
CSPA that have been filed. They are subject to change. More 
are expected to be filed; however, the dates are unknown. 



Change to Province’s Legislative Framework

Once the CSPA comes into Force it will replace the Police Service 
Act. Significant changes include:

• Updated duties and authorities of the Solicitor General
• Establishing the authority of the Inspector General of 

Policing 
• Updated requirements for the delivery of policing
• Updates to provincial standards and training requirements
• Changes to the police discipline process and provincial 

oversight bodies



Strategic Level Ongoing Work 

• Liaising with subject matter experts to identify necessary 
process and operational changes

• Once deliverables identified, working to identify timelines
• Establish progress report process
• Respect, Values, & Inclusion 
• Financial Services 
• Policy Development Office
• Legal Services 
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